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 East Site - Monday 25th November 
9:00 - 11:00

South Site - Wednesday 4th December
09:30 - 11:30

Come and join our
SENDCos at our half-

termly SENDCo Surgery
which is an opportunity for

parents/carers to come
and discuss any concerns
or queries they may have

regarding their child’s
learning, development or

well-being.
Please contact the school

office to book your 1:1 slot. 


